
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

ISSUE 9 |  18th April 2024 

Address: 

123 East Lassen Street Road, Los 

Angeles, California, USA 

 

 

SCHOOL CALENDAR 

 
 
APRIL  
 
Fri 19th Prep- Year 2 Athletics 

Carnival 
 Lisieux 
 
Mon 22nd Brainstorm Productions  

P-6 
 

Tues 23rd Year 5/6 Beach Discovery 
Day 

 
Wed 24th Year 4 Beach Discovery 

Day  
 
Thur 25th ANZAC DAY 
 NO SCHOOL 
 
Fri 26th School Closure Day 
 NO SCHOOL  
 
Tues 30th Year 3 Beach Discovery 
 

MAY 
 
Wed 1st    Year ¾ Scienceworks 

excursion 
 
Thur 2nd   District Cross Country 
 
Sun 5th     Rite of Enrolment Mass 
                  for First Eucharist 
                  Year 4 student 8.45am 
                  St Therese Church 
 
Mon 6th   French Day 
 
Thur 9th   Mother’s Day Stall 
 
Fri 10th     Mother’s Day Brekky & 

Prayer Gathering 
 
                  Mother’s Day Stall 
 
Mon 13th Assembly (Led by Year 4) 
                 11.30am 
 
Tues 14th First Eucharist Family 
                 Evening Year 4 students 
                 6pm 
 
Fri 17th     Boys/Mixed Football 
                  Round Robin 
 
 
 
   

 
 
 
 

Dear members of the Lisieux community, 

 

I hope all families had a fun and relaxing break. We have launched into our learning to 
commence Term 2. At Lisieux we are constantly striving for a healthy balance for our students 
and their learning. This week we had two science incursions which had the students (and 
staff!) thoroughly engaged and curious – as you will see in the following pages. On 
Wednesday our Yr 3-6 students had their Athletics Carnival at Landy Field, and our P-2 
students will have theirs at school on Friday. It was wonderful to see students supporting 
each other and trying their best, and having lots of fun!  

 

As communicated via email, we have a number of new staff who have commenced this term. 
It has been wonderful to see how they have been welcomed by the community, and they 
have already forged some strong connections with students and staff. 

 

Next week all students will experience the production, ‘Sticks & Stones’ – A play about cyber 
safety and anti-bullying. This is one small component within a multi-faceted approach in 
supporting our students in their social and emotional learning. 

With ANZAC day next Thursday, and a school closure day on the Friday, I wish all families 
God’s blessings for the next two weeks. 

 
 
James Flint 
james.flint@lisieux.catholic.edu.au 
Acting Principal 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

This week we also give thanks to God for the safe arrival of some new beautiful babies in our community: 

Welcome Maggie Maree Molloy! 

Congratulations to Ash, Brad, Jackson (Year 5), Milla (Year 4) and Bobbie (Prep) on the safe arrival of your precious 

girl during the holidays. 

 

 

More Congratulations to Andrew and Claire Osborn on the safe arrival of your darling son Harry. Baby brother to William 

(Year 1), Emma and Hannah. We wish you a lifetime of blessings. 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

A Prayer for Goodness and Kindness 

Loving Saviour, 

Help me to live your goodness and kindness each day. Remind me that my actions express who I am even more than my 
words. May I love as you love. Let me be good to those who wish me harm, forgive those who need forgiveness, and reach 

out in kindness to all I meet so they can experience the unconditional love of God. Set our hearts on fire for you. 

Amen 

Families of year 4 students or above who are eligible for first communion please take note of the following important dates 
for this Term.  
 
Please note that there has been a change of date for the Eucharist family evening which is now planned for Thursday the 
16th of May.  
 
The St Therese Parish considers all these events compulsory in order to prepare adequately for the sacrament of Eucharist.  
 



  

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

Our favourite part of the incursion when he had a blue bottle and he put fire in the bottle and it went 
bang! It was orange and red, just like real fire! Then he put water in the bottle… it was so satisfying! 
 
Beth and Isla (Year 1) 
 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

On Tuesday 6th of April, we got a visit from Peter who was from a company called Fizzics Education. It 
was an incursion all about liquid nitrogen. We learnt about the three main states of matter; liquid, 
solid and gas. Liquid nitrogen (Ln2) is a gas that has turned into a liquid after being cooled to a 
whopping -195.5 degrees celsius! It is so cold that if you were to touch it, you could shatter your 
finger like glass. For a less dangerous example of the power of liquid nitrogen, Peter placed a balloon 
into the freezing liquid and as he pulled it out, it covered itself in frost and when it popped it 
shredded itself into a millions pieces! After he dipped it in he explained that the latex had popped, 
turned into glass and shattered but as soon as it hit the air, melted back to latex. It was so cool (pun 
intended) and we all had a really fun time. He did a lot of other stuff with the liquid nitrogen but If I 
spoke about those I would ramble on again for 12 pages so I’ll just talk about one of the last events. 
He put water into a bowl full of liquid nitrogen and blew on it. A thick screen of smoke blocked the 
table from sight. I reached out my hand and it was freezing cold! Overall it was a once in a lifetime 
experience and we all enjoyed it thoroughly. When it came to all of the experiences (especially the 
balloon pops) we had a blast. I wish we could do it all again but some things are best left special.   
 
Liam Sammut 
Year 6 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Australian Children’s Laureate is the national ambassador for reading and Australian children’s literature. The 
Laureate’s role is to promote the transformational power of reading, creativity and story in the lives of young 
Australians. 

This year’s chosen author is Sally Rippin. She is the author of the loved series Billy B Brown, Hey Jack!, School of 
Monsters and many more. 

 

 

Her books are very popular amongst our students at Lisieux! 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We are thrilled to be hosting well-known psychologist Michael Carr-Gregg as a guest presenter at Lisieux early next term. 
Please see details below. Tickets are free and will first be offered to Lisieux families, before being offered to families in other 
Nazareth parish schools. Please get your ticket before the end of term to ensure you don’t miss out. 

 

 

Please RSVP by clicking the following link https://www.trybooking.com/CPXRC to  

Ensure your spot at this event or scan the QR code to access your free ticket. 

 

https://www.trybooking.com/CPXRC


 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Prep 2025 

Enrolments for siblings of current students close at the end of this term with enrolment interviews scheduled to take place 
in the first weeks of Term Two.  

 

Uniform 

New House polos are now in stock. Either the current pale blue polo or the new house polo may be worn on PE uniform 
days. We ask that all students wear only plain navy or white socks as we are seeing an increase in the wearing of some 
socks that do not comply with our uniform policy. 

 



 

 

 

  

 

  

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

PARENTS & FRIENDS NEWS 

 

Welcome to Term 2!  

We’re looking forward to an exciting term 2 and we’ve got some great fundraisers coming up this term, including the 

Mother’s Day Stall, Fresh Juice Friday, The Trivia night and Sausage Sizzle and Pyjama day. Keep your eyes on the newsletter 

and the Parents and Carers Facebook page for event information and updates.  

 

A special thank you to year 4 student Emmy Whittaker who designed the gorgeous Mother’s Day Stall ad for us. 

 



 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Trivia Night and Golf Day sponsors 

We’re looking forward to hosting two very exciting fundraising events this year. For both events we’ll be looking for a 

variety sponsors. If you or someone you know has a business and would be interested in supporting either or both of 

these event in some way please contact lisieuxpandf@gmail.com and we can send you our sponsorship information. 

 

Newsletter advertising 

If you or anyone you know would like to place an ad in our newsletter please see the below information.  
 
Small: A6 148 x105mm 
Medium: A5 148 x 210mm 
Large: A4 297 x 210mm 
 

mailto:lisieuxpandf@gmail.com


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 Thursday Lunch orders: Are to be placed through the Flexischools app by 8.30am on 
Wednesdays. 

 Friday School canteen orders: Are placed through the School24 app by 6pm on Wednesdays. 
o Steps on how to order through School24 are below 
o Please also note these dates as there will be no Friday Canteen 

  Friday 29 March 
  Friday 26 April 
  Friday 7 June 
  Friday 28 June 
  Friday 20 September 

 
The last day for the canteen will be on Friday 29 Nov 2024 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

NEWSLETTER SPONSORS 

 



 

  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 



 
 

St Bernard’s Church Annual BOOK FAIR - Sun 5th May 

Clairvaux School Hall, Reynolds Rd. Belmont : 8am to 2pm 

Come along & browse through a huge selection of quality pre-loved books - fiction, non-fiction & 

children’s - all at bargain prices. 

Jigsaw puzzles, board games, DVDs & CDs & Scrumptious Scone Stall.  Something for everyone. 
 


